
 
NEW 

 

• Huge congratulations to our track and field athletes who competed at the BC Championships! Kai Bevans brought home two gold 

medals in long jump and javelin, breaking the Grade 8 boys’ provincial javelin record set in 2019 with a throw of 45.20m. Finley 

Boggan earned a silver medal in the 1500m and took 4th place in the 3000m. Tyson Servos placed 3rd in Senior Boys’ javelin. Tallulah 
Bathurst finished 6th in the 1500m and in the 3000m. Sadie Schweigel placed 11th in the 100m sprint! 

• Attention former Mr. Otto students:  Mr. Otto is retiring!  If you were one of his students at Brooklyn Elementary, they would love to 

have you come to Brooklyn on Friday, June 13th at 2:00 pm (Flex time) for a surprise visit.  Please meet at the basketball courts. 

• Mountain Bike Club - Another 3 hour ride this Thursday. This week's route is Dennise the Menace, Mumbo Jumbo, Lost Wood, 

Blockhead, Cupcake, Bakers Dozen, Dodge City Downhill. Bring enough water!" 

• Bursary night is tomorrow, Tuesday, June 10th at 7:00 pm in the gym.  Please arrive by 6:45 pm to check in. 

• The May Reading Challenge Winners are Max Glen-James Morris and Ivy Norton. You can collect you prize in the library learning 

commons! Keep reading - there is still one more chance to win... 

• More volunteers are needed for the grade 7 orientation night on Monday, June 16th.  See Ms. Dixon in the counselling centre to sign 

up. 

• Yearbooks are in!  Students will be called down by last name at lunch.  Listen for your names!! 

• Our annual school bbq is this Friday at lunch.  Come get a free hotdog and bag of chips out by the bike racks - above the shops.   

• Could Isabelle Flyn, Kayla Caton and Eban Craig please come down to the art room. 

• All term3 grade 8 art students, please come down to the art room to pick up your floral landscape paintings. 

• This Friday’s flex – Flex Day 4 – H G F Lunch E Flex 

OLD NEWS_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

SPORTS___ 

• . 

WORK EXPERIENCE________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

• Comox Nautical Days is looking for student volunteers this summer, setup, supporting the Green Team, assisting with bike lock-up, 

or pitching in around the site. Possible dates for volunteering are July 30th thru August 5th. If you are interested to sign up and/or 

learn more, please reach out to nauticaldays@comox.ca or see posting in the careers office.  

• The Views is looking for summer volunteers, if you are looking for your volunteer hours or you are looking for health care hours for 

future career pathways, this is a fantastic opportunity to gain experience.  Applications are available in the careers office and the 

deadline is June 20th to apply.  

  

GRADS_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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